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Vice President Tammi Nice, called the meeting was called to order at 10:30 am.  In attendance were:  Vice 
President Tammi Nice, Council Members:  Ashley Stevenson, Tyrone Taylor and Ron Koehler and Clerk-
Treasurer Lena Merkel. 
 
Discussion was held on the possibility of building a subdivision south of Dayton.  Discussion was between the 
board members and the public with limited information to report.  
 
Vice President Tammi Nice calls the adjournment. 
 
 
                                                    Utility Personal Meeting Called 
 
Utility President Tyrone Taylor called Utility Meeting to order for the hiring of Utility Clerk. 
Ron Koehler made the motion, seconded by Ashley Stevenson to hire Janice Wilfong as the new Utility Clerk.  
Motion passed 5-0 voice vote.        
 
 
 
 
Tyrone Taylor adjourned meeting.  
Attest: 
 
 
 
_______________________________________ 
Lena Merkel 
Clerk-Treasurer 
 
 

 


